506.1AP Exhibit 1

Dﬁf\ School Council Annual Report

Buffalo

PUBLIC
SCHOOLS

Vermilion Elementary School
2022-2023

School Council Executive

Chair Susan McCulley
Vice Chair Rochelle Horne
Treasurer Candace Maughan
Secretary Jeri-Lyn Visser
Principal Sheila Doherty
Teacher Representation Adrienne Joa

Student Representative

October 27, Nov. 29, Jan. 17, ppr. 27, May 23

We begin each meeting with VES bouquets. This allows the parents to celebrate all the good things that
are happening within the school. It allows the board and leadership team of VES to hear about what the
parents like about what is happening within the school. At each meeting, the board shares the news from
BTPS. This news includes policy changes, staffing, infrastructure, transportation, and updates from the
committees the board members serve on within the province. The administration team shares the
happenings of VES, the celebrations of our school, programming that happens at the school, budget,
staffing, policies and procedures that guide the work at the school. As a parent council, we are given time
to provide input into each of those areas. One of the suggestions that we are looking forward to working
on next year is how to make our new families feel more welcome in our community and school. We
participated in a learning opportunity about the roles of a school council with Alberta School Councils.

Review of Required Topics

Topic Date

Assurance Plan January 17, 2023 & May [23, 2023
Budget Each meeting - May 23, 2023

School Handbook

Annual Education Results Report January 17, 2023
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